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Family Health Services Clinic at Sandusky High School 
 

Sandusky, Ohio. Family Health Services (FHS) is partnering with Sandusky City Schools (SCS) to open a 

school based health clinic in Sandusky High School. This clinic will be available for Sandusky City Schools 

students in grades 7-12, all district staff, and Sandusky Career Center students. Services offered will include 

acute physical health services, behavioral health services, vaccinations, wellness checks, physicals, and much 

more.  

 

Dr. Stephen Sturgill, SCS Chief of Staff and Transformation Officer states, “We could not be more excited to 

be partnering with Family Health Services to offer a clinic in Sandusky High School. Students will no longer 

need to leave school to receive medical services, which will help improve attendance and academics. Having 

easy access to a health clinic that offers both physical and mental care is just another step we are taking to 

address all needs of every student.” 

 

“The Family Health Services team is extremely excited to provide a school-based clinic in the spirit of 

collaboration”, said the new Chief Executive Officer of FHS, David Tatro. “Under the leadership of Dr. Edward 

Radatz, Interim Medical Director of FHS, we are committed to offering greater access to behavioral and 

primary care. Working collaboratively with SCS, we will be making a positive impact on the climate and 

culture for staff and students.” 

 

Families and the community are invited to a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony on January 11th, 2020. Appointments 

can be made for February 2020 by calling 419-984-1042. Prior to the official opening of the clinic, staff and 

students may visit FHS at their other locations if interested. Additionally, family members and community 

members can always visit FHS at any of their branches. More information on the FHS Clinic at Sandusky High 

School can be found at https://www.scs-k12.net//TheClinicatSHS.aspx. 

 

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please contact Kerstyn Pou, Sandusky City Schools 

Marketing and Communications Specialist at kpou@scs-k12.net or at 419.984.1114. 
 


